SC 248

University Advocacy Committee Report - March 2014

Section of the sectio

The Advocacy Committee met on March 12 to review Staff Make Students Count Award nominations and write an award recommendation. The following members were present: Lesli Wall (Chair). Jessica

Decrochers: Janine Smith Jami Warrick and Jessim MesCellum, All Schools and Mescellum, All Mescell

Thanks neight a conserver submitted with a very ward. During the meeting, committee members read the minute state stores were increased and a logical and a logical increased and a logical increased